
Terms and Conditions

The following terms and conditions, and all subsequent revisions or amendments
(“T&Cs”) made by Team Axis (“The Organiser”) and Health Promotion Board (“HPB”)
shall apply to the “Monthly Educational Series”. Participation in the Quiz signifies
your agreement to be bound by all the T&Cs listed below. The Organiser and HPB
reserve the right to change these T&Cs at any time at its sole discretion.
Amendments shall take effect immediately on the Quiz. Your continued participation
of the Quiz there after represents your agreement to any such amendment(s).
​
About the Quiz

This is a monthly quiz where participants learn through Team Axis landing pages on
various health benefits when they participate in each month’s Quiz. Each month's
quiz is designed to provide valuable insights and educational content.

 The Quiz period runs from the first day of each month to the last day of each
month, 0000hours to 2359 hours.

 50 random participants will stand a chance to win a $5 Grab E-Voucher for
completing the quiz with all the right answers.

​
Participation Eligibility

 Participants must ensure that all details provided in the quiz are accurate to
qualify for prizes. The organiser will not be held liable for any incorrect
information provided by the participants.

 By participating in this Challenge, the participant understands that all personal
data and information provided will be used solely by HPB and or its authorised
service providers for statistical and future communication purposes.

​
Rewards

 $5 Grab E-vouchers are up for grabs for participants who complete the quiz with
all the correct answers

 Eligible winners will be notified via SMS by the 10th of the following month. For
example, if the quiz runs until the last day of August, winners will be contacted by
September 10th.

 All prizes are non-refundable, and non-exchangeable for cash, credit, goods or
benefits-in-kind, unless otherwise stated.

 The Organiser reserves the right to change, vary, replace, substitute, amend,
this Challenge, reward and/or any of the terms and conditions herein at their sole
and absolute discretion and without prior notice or any liability to any party.


